Barrett Township Supervisors
Minutes of Workshop Meeting of January 19, 2022

A Workshop Meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on Wednesday, January 19,
2022, at the Municipal Building on Route 390 in Mountainhome, PA. The Supervisors met at 8:00

a.1m.

Present: Pam Gardsy, Patti O’Keefe, Kelly Slinger, John Seese, Darryl Speicher, Jeryl Rinehart and
the public.

Discussion was held on the trash that was left near the entrance to Pine Hill on Dutch Hill Road and
found by Thomas Huff.

Discussion was held on the status of the Injunction for the Congregation OHR Menachem at 180
Glenmere Road.

The Supervisors reviewed the Editorial and Legal Analysis for the Codification.

No decisions or motions were made. The workshop meeting ended at 9:25 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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